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Georgia Tech’s
Distance Math Program
 
Prospective Student Meeting
 
Tuesday, April 30, 6:30 PM
 
 
This meeting will be broadcast from Georgia Tech.  Parents and students will have the opportunity to watch the live stream from home at http://dlpe-calc.gatech.edu/

Students and parents will have the opportunity to see and feel the format used daily for the classes.  
 
The meeting includes presentations about the admission process by the office of undergraduate admission and overview of the distance math classes by the professors.  


